

IRS  FORM  8038  FOR  SCHOOL  AND  CAREER-TECHNOLOGY  DISTRICTS

If your district has never been in a short-term cash management program, there will not be a form to include with your application.


OR
If your district participated in the 2012-13 program (2012 Series), a copy of IRS Form 8038 should be obtained from your financial advisor or underwriter (from last year) and it should be included with your 2013-14 application.  This form is for review only; no action is required. 
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